
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA

Application of Pacific Gas and Electric Company for 
Authority, Among Other Things, to Increase Rates and 
Charges for Electric and Gas Service Effective on 
January 1, 2011. (U39M)

Application 09-12-020 
(Filed December 21, 2009)

1.10-07-027 
(Filed July 29, 2010)

Order Instituting Investigation on the Commission’s 
Own Motion into the Rates, Operations, Practices, 
Services and Facilities of Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company.

NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION 
OF PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

Pursuant to Rule 8.3(a) of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, Pacific

Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) hereby gives notice of the following ex parte

communication. On Tuesday, April 26, 2011, Brian Cherry, Vice President of Regulatory

Relations for PG&E, sent a letter and associated attachments by email to Commission President

Michael R. Peevey, Commissioners Mark Ferron, Mike Florio, Catherine J.K. Sandoval and

Timothy Alan Simon. All parties to the above-referenced proceeding were simultaneously

copied on the email and served with the letter and attachments. In addition, hard copies of the

letter and attachments were delivered to each of the Commissioners on April 27 at the offices of

the California Public Utilities Commission. [(Rule 8.3(a), 8.2(c)(3)]

A copy of the letter and attachments is appended to this Notice as Attachment A. In

addition, a copy of the email serving the letter and attachments is appended to this Notice as

Attachment B. Please note that, to prevent mass emails from being rejected by the Commission

SB GT&S 0019604



or other parties, PG&E’s Law Department has a standard of sending such emails in small

batches. The two emails appended as Attachment B are identical to the numerous emails sent to

effect service of the letter and attachments, with the exception of the specific email addressees.

Any questions about this Notice should be directed to Sally Cuaresma at (415) 973-5012

or via email at a2c7@pge.com.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ Brian K. Cherry________
Brian K. Cherry
Vice President, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
P.O. Box 770000, Mail Code B10C 
San Francisco, CA 94177 
Phone: 415-973-4977 
Fax: 415-973-7226
E-mail: BKC7@pge.com

Attachments

Dated: April 29, 2011
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